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REQUEST FOR INFORMATION 

FOR 
COUNTY OF SAN MATEO 

 
LISTED BELOW ARE THE QUESTIONS (Q) SUBMITTED BY 

POTENTIAL BIDDERS FOR THE  
 

60 INCH CULVERT REPLACEMENT PROJECT AT BEAR GULCH ROAD 
 

COUNTY PROJECT NO. RW927 
PROJECT FILE NO. E5030  

 
 

THE COUNTY OF SAN MATEO DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 
HAS PROVIDED RESPONSES (R) TO THE QUESTIONS BELOW 

 
 
Q1. Will the work on this project be happening this year? 

R1. Yes, the work on this project will need to start and be completed this year (2022). 
 
Q2. Please advise as to the stream flows bidding contractors are to assume to occur 

during the course of the project so we may appropriately size/price the diversion 
system for this project. 

 
R2. The Contractor is advised that the County does not have any historical flow data 

on Clear Creek and will rely on the Contractor to design the temporary creek 
diversion system. For bidding purposes the Contractor can assume that at 15” 
diameter pipe will need to be installed for the by-pass system. It is required for the 
bidder to visit the site to understand the existing site conditions, including the flow 
conditions of Clear Creek - a completed Acknowledgement of Site Visit Form is 
required with the bid submittal. 

 
Q3. Who is to provide the biologist for the project and perform the corresponding 

environmental assessment / direction, the contractor or the owner? 
 
R3. The County will provide biologist(s) to perform the biological monitoring work and 

provide direction to the Contractor during construction.  
 
Q4. Who is to provide the arborist for any tree removal, the contractor or the owner? 
 
R4. The County will have an arborist available to provide direction or approval for tree 

removal work.  
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